

REVIEW 4

PART 1: LISTENING

Question 1-5: Listen to the conversation and answer the questions below with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS

1. How does Oscar feel?
2. What symptoms does he have?
3. What health problem has he got?
4. What happen if he watches TV?
5. What happen if he eats chocolate?

Questions 6-10: Listen to Ryan talking about his life and fill in the gaps with ONLY ONE WORD to complete the sentences below

6. Ryan lived in _____ for a year.
7. He worked for a _____ company three years ago.
8. He has never stayed in a/an _____ hotel.
9. He saw a famous _____ at the airport.
10. He does _____ every week but he has never won anything.

PART 2: GRAMMAR

Questions 11- 20: Find and correct mistakes in the following sentences

11. Life in (A) the country is slowest (B) than city life, so (C) I like living (D) in the country.
12. Is (A) Mary one of more beautiful (B) girls in (C) her class (D)?
13. I am going (A) to the (B) post office for (C) buy some (D) stamps and envelops for my mother.
14. My uncle was (A) so shocked (B) because he hasn't never (C) stayed in such an (D) expensive hotel.
15. Televisions and computers are (A) very creative (B) inventions. They normally has (C) rectangular screens (D).
16. **A:** John's daughter has (A) just got married (B) to a businessman.
B: Really? What does her husband looks (C) like (D)?
17. They have (A) a (B) same interests because they both (C) love high-tech devices and (D) travelling.

18. You should do (A) a lot of homework (B) before going to class and practising (C) speaking English every day to get (D) high mark.

19. You must to switch (A) off all the lights in (B) the office before going (C) home to save (D) electricity for the company.

20. What (A) is the high (B) of the building (C)? - It's 169 metres (D) with over 50 storeys.

PART 3: VOCABULARY

Questions 21-30: Complete the following sentences with a suitable word beginning with a given letter

21. **A** _____ is a light metal. Spoons, kettles or the core of electric wire are made of this metal.

22. The keyboards of computers sometimes have the shape of a **c** _____.

23. **M** _____ is a unit of measure equal to approximately 1.609 kilometres.

24. An **a** ____ - **c** _____ is a device used for cooling and drying the air in a room.

25. You should change your **p** _____ regularly to ensure the security of your computer account.

26. Every company needs **s** _____ **c** _____ to prevent someone from stealing things from the office.

27. The man who I had a date with yesterday is so handsome that I feel **e** _____ to talk to him.

28. I've registered to do a **c** _____ in software designing. It will last three months from May to August.

29. My boss always loves using **s** _____ IT devices because he loves advanced technology a lot.

30. My sister can take photos when diving because she uses a **w** _____ phone.

31. Don't be so **s** _____. Let me call a hardware engineer to repair the computer for you.

32. This computer runs program well, but doesn't have Internet access. You should **c** _____ the Internet connection.

PART 4: READING COMPREHENSION

Questions 26 - 30: Read the following passage and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS

Like most offices, my office is a place where I can concentrate on both my work and feel comfortable at the simultaneous time. Of course, I have all the necessary equipment on my desk. I have the telephone next to the fax machine on the right side of my desk.

My computer is in the center of my desk with the monitor directly in front of me. I have a comfortable office chair to sit on and some pictures of my family between the computer and the telephone. In order to help me read, I also have a lamp near my computer which I use in the evening if I work late. There is plenty of paper in one of the cabinet drawers. There are also staples and a stapler, paper clips, highlighters, pens and erasers in the other drawer. I like to use highlighters to remember important information. In the room, there is a comfortable armchair and a sofa to sit on. I also have a low table in front of the sofa on which there are some IT magazines.

26. How does the author feel about his workplace?
27. Where does the author put telephone and fax machine?
28. What is between the computer and the telephone?
29. What does the author use when he works late?
30. What does the author use to remember important information?

Questions 26 - 30: Read the following passage and fill in the blanks with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS

If you spend most of your days sitting in front of a computer to play games or stretching out on a couch at home, you may be taking up to two years off your life. It is common knowledge that a sedentary lifestyle increases the risk of heart disease, diabetes, cancer and obesity, and can result in premature death. Many people think sitting around can be replaced by walking, playing sports or going to the gym. Unfortunately, this might not be so. A new study suggests the effect on our longevity from sitting for long periods of time cannot be reversed through exercise. Even 60 minutes of daily exercise may not be enough.

The study by Dr. David Alter and his colleagues at Toronto University found that the most sedentary groups had a 24% increased chance of dying during the course of the study than the least sedentary ones. This remained the case even though those who sat a lot also did 60 minutes of daily exercise. Dr. Alter writes: "Reducing your sit-down time by 2-3 hours each day by standing up at your desk, taking frequent breaks to stretch and walk, or watching TV...on your feet may be better than an expensive, crowded, smelly gym and be just what the doctor ordered."

26. If you spend much time on playing computer games or doing nothing, you may be wasting _____ of your life.

27. Sedentary lifestyle can lead to _____.

28. Many individuals think that walking, playing sports or going to gym can _____ sitting around.

29. The impact on people's longevity from sitting for _____ cannot be reversed through exercise.

30. Dr. Alter advises people to reduce their _____ by 2-3 hours a day for a better health.

PART 5: WRITING

Write about an IT problem that you got in the past (about 50-70 words)

Suggested questions:

1. *What was the IT problem?*
2. *When did it happen?*
3. *Why did it happen?*
4. *What was the solution?*
5. *What was the result?*